
                               
          

 

July. 07, 2020 

 

AMPHENOL LTW M8 & M12 SMT P/N Change Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your business and continuous interests in Amphenol LTW’s M8 & M12 SMT connectors.  

This official notification is to inform you there has been a part number revision to the following parts. 

 

Please note there’s NO change to the product itself and please utilize this revised ordering code for your 

coming orders.  Kindly be advised this P/N change will be effective by July 15th, 2020. 

 

Old P/N New P/N 

M8AS-06PFFT-EE8001 M8AS-06PFFT-EE0001 

M8S-03PFFT-EE8001 M8S-03PFFT-EE0001 

M8S-03PMMT-EE8001 M8S-03PMMT-EE0001 

M8S-04PFFT-EE8001 M8S-04PFFT-EE0001 

M8S-04PMMT-EE8001 M8S-04PMMT-EE0001 

MSAS-04PFFT-EE8001 MSAS-04PFFT-EE0001 

MSAS-04PMMT-EE8001 MSAS-04PMMT-EE0001 

MSAS-05PFFT-EE8001 MSAS-05PFFT-EE0001 

MSAS-05PMMT-EE8001 MSAS-05PMMT-EE0001 

MSAS-08PFFT-EE8001 MSAS-08PFFT-EE0001 

MSAS-08PMMT-EE8001 MSAS-08PMMT-EE0001 

MSBS-05PFFT-EE8001 MSBS-05PFFT-EE0001 

MSBS-05PMMT-EE8001 MSBS-05PMMT-EE0001 

MSDS-04PFFT-EE8001 MSDS-04PFFT-EE0001 

MSDS-04PMMT-EE8001 MSDS-04PMMT-EE0001 

 

Amphenol LTW is committed to working closely with you to minimize any impact caused by this P/N 

change.  Please feel free to contact our sales representatives should you have any question regarding 

this notification. 

 

Sincerely, 

Product Management Team 

Amphenol LTW Technology Co., Ltd. 

 


